
 

 

Police Committee 

9-6-18 

 

 

Members Present:  Kenneth Rathje, Jerald Ignash & Darin Sprague 

Others Present:  Jamie Learman & Chief Kyle Romzek 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee the increased cost of the police vehicle.  The chief didn’t have the total cost with options 

and delivery when the Council voted at a cost not to exceed $34,000.  The actual cost will be $35,600 plus 

set up.  The committee was all in favor of approving the additional $1,600. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:26 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                                     Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson 

 


